ATTACHMENT #1 - GOOD CAUSE EXEMPTION LETTER

BEACON

e GUIDING YOUR POTENTIAL —

April 28, 2020

State Public Charter School Authority
Attn: Rebecca Feiden, Executive Director
2080 E. Flamingo Road

Las Vegas, NV, 89119

Re: Request for Amendment to Charter Application

Dear Executive Director Feiden,

Beacon Academy of Nevada is respectfully seeking an exemption from the current amendment schedule.
On February 18, 2020 the BANV Governing Board approved the request to amend the current charter
contract to expand Beacon Academy of Nevada and open a new location on the east side of Las Vegas.
This location will begin serving students in the fall of 2021. Before the mandated school and business
closures, Beacon Academy of Nevada had been actively searching for a new school site. On March 24" a
Letter of Intent to Purchase was sent to the seller. but the two parties have yet to come to an agreement
due to the uncertainty and potential volatility of the real estate market.

Beacon Academy of Nevada has been in frequent contact with the members of the Authority staff to keep
them apprised of changes in light of the ongoing pandemic. We recognize that we have submitted the
amendment outside of the submission window and appreciate your understanding of the challenges the
pandemic has created.

Please contact Tambre Tondryk, Executive Director of Operations, if you have any questions regarding
this request.
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Lynda Spann Tambre Tondryk
BANV Governing Board, President Executive Director of Operations, BANV

7360 W. Flamingo Rd. ~ Las Vegas, NV 89147 ~ 888-844-8020 ~702-726-8600

www.banv.org



